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Northern New England Passenger Rail Authority  

Addendum No. 2 – August 18, 2021 

Invitation to Bid #22-22CIP-Crossing Support-003 for  

Support of Railroad Grade Crossing Replacements 

Changes to the Invitation to Bid and Pan Am Railways Specifications 

***The date specified in the original solicitation for public bid opening has changed as a result 

of this addendum.  The time and date for when bids are due has not changed.*** 

1. On Page 2 of the Invitation to Bid under the heading “Bid Opening Time and Location” in the third 

bullet CHANGE the date of the virtual bid opening from August 27, 2021 to August 25, 2021.  The 

virtual bid opening will be held on the same day that bids are due. 

 

 

 

ALL CONTRACTORS SUBMITTING A BID ARE REQUIRED TO ACKNOWELDGE RECEIPT OF THIS ADDENDUM 

NO. 2 AS PART OF THEIR BID PACKAGE.  PLEASE SIGN BELOW ACKNOWELDGING RECEIPT OF THIS 

ADDENDUM AND RETURN WITH THE FINAL BID. 

 

Supplier Name:          

 

Supplier Authorized Signature:         

 

Printed Name & Title:          

 

 

For any additional questions regarding this addendum please contact: 

William Gayle, Grant and Policy Administrator  

Northern New England Passenger Rail Authority  

75 West Commercial Street, Suite #104  

Portland, Maine 04101  

william@nnepra.com 

 

Signed by:  


